
 

                                             

 

 

 

 

The Catawba Valley Brass Quintet is proud to announce the First Annual 

Keeping the Spirit of Christmas 
Benefit Holiday Concert  

 
 
 
 
 

December 27, 2017    6:15pm 
 

Olivet Baptist Church 
7893 Monbo Road, Catawba 

 
This concert is presented in honor and memory of former Bandys High School 

Band director, Sam Harbinson. 
 

The concert is free, however, a love offering will be taken that will benefit the 
Sam Harbinson “Take the Field” music scholarship fund. 

 
Please join us as we honor the memory of Mr. Harbinson by supporting the 

band program that he so dearly loved.    
 

For more information, please go to www.catawbavalleybrass.com 


